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April 3, 1996

Melvin Roberts, Mentor
Young Knights Chess Program
Oakland Recreation and Parks
1618 6th Avenue

Oakland, CA 94606

Dear Mr. Roberts,

Just a note to tell you how much we appreciated your participation at the March 12 University of
California Forum on Violence Prevention in San Francisco. I was very pleased that you were
there to share literature about your wonderful program, and your willingness to demonstrate the
chess program during the lunch hour. If I could change one aspect of the day, I would have
wished for a nice sunny warm day which would have given you the outdoor space and greater
audience participation at your table. Maybe we'll be more fortunate in the future.

With best wishes,

N
/‘7( ol / WO P ECT S
Irene Bronston, MPH

Coordinator

TCWEF/UC Wellness Lectures Program



